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WACO Family and Friends;  
 
At this time our next monthly WACO meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, 

02/07/24 6:30 pm at Mike & Cindy’s place, 11400 E Douglas. I hope to see you there. 

Do not forget to bring your show and tell item for the meeting. 
 
Please bring your Chevelle, Raffle ticket sales money or tickets to the February 

meeting so that David Hime can get things turned in. At the February meeting we will 
talk about any time that may be still left for additional sales. 

 
If you happen to need a gas tank cleaned out, Bob Moore told me that Wichita 

Truck and Tank Wash, 805 E 26th St N. 316-838-9271, will clean them out for you. It 
costs between $65 and $100 depending on exactly what needs done. 

 
Are we going to have a WACO Chili Cookoff this year? 
 
We should have a WACO poker night / Casino night so we can all learn to play 

21 / black jack. It would be a good time and we can play with Chevelle Bucks for prizes 
or something. Think about it, get with me. 

 
Below is a sad note and request from Gerald Allen with an update, He is one 

of our WACO members. 
First I want to say my son passed away on Sunday evening he had a Camaro  and his mother 

wants to have some or any Chevys at the services if the weather is good. If any member is willing please 
let me know I will get the funeral date when it is set. Please pray for me and my family Thanks 
Gerald Allen 

Just an update on my son his services are February 3, 2024 at 1pm at New Jerusalem Church 
1625 N. Madison, Wichita Ks. 67214 if the weather is good please come out with a Hot Rod if you can 
make it. Thanks 
Bro Gerald Allen  86 El Camino  

 
Please take a minute out of your busy lives and go take a look at our WACO 

website. www.wichitachevelle.com 
We are trying to bring attention to the Midwest Chevelle Regionals (MCR) that 

we are hosting in 2024.  
Please look our site over and let me know what you think or what changes you 

think we should make.  
After the Regionals we can change it back or whatever. 
 
We have a fine group of gentlemen working on putting together the Midwest 

Chevelle Regionals 2024 here in Wichita. Kevin Clark, Bob Cox, David Hime. 
They are making good progress in most of the areas that need taken care of. I 

think that everyone is shocked by the prices that they are getting because of inflation in 
the last couple of years. 

http://www.wichitachevelle.com/


We do have budgets that we are trying to meet but just like at home, budgets are 
made to be broken.  

Kevin is working very hard trying to get us sponsors for the show. With the help 
of James Oliphant they landed BG Products the other day. Good job guys. 

All of them are spending a lot of their time getting things taken care of. 
Remember to thank them. 

See more information about MCR 2024 way way way below.  
 
The Kansas Sunflower Swap Meet at Century II is coming soon. WACO has 

swap meet spaces for members to use. Gather up your parts, save up your money and 
get ready to buy and sell stuff.  

Home - Kansas Sunflower Swapmeet for Charity 

kssunflowerswapmeet.com 

https://kssunflowerswapmeet.com 
The Ultimate Swap Meet for Charity · Friday March 1st & Saturday March 2nd · 2024  

 
We are doing good on selling the grill raffle tickets. We have sold enough tickets 

to pay for the grill so more sales will be profit for WACO. 
V-8 BBQ Grill Raffle. We are now selling raffle tickets for someone to win a 

beautiful V-8 looking gas grill. We have the grill and will be selling tickets at the next 
meeting and WACO Luncheon. 

If members will help sell the tickets or at least buy some then we be successful. 
We raffled one off in the past and did real good raising money for the club. The tickets 
will only be $1.00 each or 6 tickets for $5.00. 

The grill costs around $550.00 so it is a sizeable investment by WACO. Plus we 
have to buy the raffle tickets. They may cost around another $100 plus the fliers. We 
have around $700.00 invested. 

 
Please send me information to put in the “WACO Update”. As you can tell most 

of this stuff I make up myself except for the minutes which are always good for more 
information. Even jokes from Doug are acceptable.  

 

WACO Events-******  
 

WACO Monthly Meeting –Do not forget to bring your show and tell item 
for the meeting. Wednesday 02/07/24 6:30 pm Mike & Cindy’s place. 

 
WACO Luncheon –  
 

CAR SHOWS: follow one of the following links. 
https://www.audacy.com/keyn/events 
http://www.mulvanemarauders.com/index2.cfm 
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SWAP MEETS:  Please let me know if you hear of more swap meets 
that I need to list.  

Home - Kansas Sunflower Swapmeet for Charity 

kssunflowerswapmeet.com 

https://kssunflowerswapmeet.com 
The Ultimate Swap Meet for Charity · Friday March 1st & Saturday March 2nd · 2024  

 

          CRUISES:  
           
          Needed or For Sale items:  

If you need some upholstery work done please contact Russell Webbers friend 
Jessie Foraker 316-932-3991 at Stardust Upholstery. He will get you fixed right up. 

 

 
Current Officers: 

          President – Kevin Clark 316-644-6049 ksnclark@cox.net 

          Vice President – Doug Stukey 316-832-1028 boatman_55@sbcglobal.net 
          Ast. Vice President – Bob Cox 316-209-1054 robs427chvl@hotmail.com 

          Secretary – Becky Stukey 316-832-1028 boatman_55@sbcglobal.net 
          Treasurer – David Gohring 316-706-0973 degohring@outlook.com 
           
Web Site: www.wichitachevelle.com 

          Facebook: facebook.com/wichitaareachevelleowners 
 
David Gohring 
WACO – Treasurer 
7550 N Greenwich 
Wichita KS 67226-8253 
316-744-2381 H# 
316-706-0973 C# 
degohring@outlook.com 

I am – You are, “We the People” 
Today is the most important day of your life. 
In God We Trust 
Never Forget 
Let it go! 
Think Before You Speak. 
 

WACO Members: See Below. 
 
          This e-mail is about the Midwest Chevelle Regionals that we are hosting this 
year. 
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          The first thing that I want to mention is “Let’s all get signed up ASAP”. 
          You know that you are going to put your car in the show, you know what t-shirts 
you are going to order and you know about any extra meals that you are going to need 
so please get signed up now. 
          If you are not going to put your car in the show but you still want the meal and a 
shirt, then fill out the form and get it taken care of. 
          The reason I mention this is because there is a lot of paperwork that needs 
processed behind the scenes and it is harder to do the day of the show. Also we are not 
going to order a bunch of extra shirts so if you want one then you need to get it on 
order. 
 
          I have attached a copy of the flier for your convenience. 
 
          While you are filling out the check for the show you might as well add your 
yearly $30.00 dues to the check and get it all taken care of at once. 
 

For those spending the night you should make your online reservations by 
following the link below or by going to our web site and following the Hyatt Hotel link. 
https://www.hyatt.com/shop/rooms/ictzw?location=Hyatt%20Place%20at%20Wichita%20State%20Uni
versity&checkinDate=2024-05-30&checkoutDate=2024-06-02&rooms=1&adults=1&kids=0&corp_id=G-
MCRC 

               To get the $139.00 price you have to make your reservations on line. 
 
          We have some good sponsors for our show already, O’Reilly Auto Parts, 
Automotive Diagnostic Center, 4600 E Central, Wichita KS 67208 1-316-686-4848 
and as of today, BG Products. (They are not on the flier yet, waiting on logo), Also 
Wichita State University – Braeburn Square. 
 
          It takes all of us to put this show on so please volunteer to help. 
 
          I am sure that there will be more later. 
 
David Gohring 
WACO – Treasurer 
316-706-0973 
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